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Acklin, Tim

From: Stephen Minnema <stevemin61@gmail.com>

Sent: Sunday, June 7, 2020 12:40 PM

To: Acklin, Tim

Subject: support for marsh project

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe. ***

Dear Mr. Acklin,
I am writing to voice my strong support for the marsh project to be considered in Monday's meeting of the La Crosse
planning commission. I have been a member and active participant in Friends of the Marsh and much appreciate the
value of this natural preserve to the health and well being of our community. I have helped with buckthorn removal
and, along with my spouse, have made several donations to make possible the purchase of trees and other appropriate
vegetation for the marsh. We also enjoy the hiking trails and the views they afford of the creatures who share this
precious planet with us. I don't know anything about the other projects that will be considered Monday but I sincerely
hope this one will enjoy the priority it deserves.
Sincerely,
Steve Minnema
1908 Kane St.
La Crosse


